
	
Notice of Consultation 

 
ICT 2017 – 2 – Consultation 

Consultation on Proposed Section 23(2) Regulatory Notice 
 

19 September 2017 
 
 
The Utility Regulation and Competition Office (‘OfReg’) is launching a consultation to 
review the Office’s proposed amendments to the Section 23(2) Regulatory Notice, which 
the Office sees as necessary to advance the regulatory framework of the ICT industry 
within the Cayman Islands. The current Section 23(2) Notice and the proposed Section 
23(2) Notice are also published today with the consultation document.  All interested 
parties are encouraged to read the document and the two Notices and to submit any 
comments, with supporting evidence. 
 
The consultation document can be downloaded at www.ofreg.ky.  
 
Responses to the consultation must be submitted to OfReg on or before 5 p.m., 
19 October 2017 and are to be submitted: 
 
By email to: 
consultations@ofreg.ky  
 
or by post to: 
Utility Regulation and Competition Office 
P.O. Box 2502 
Grand Cayman KY1-1104 
Cayman Islands 
 
Or by courier to: 
Utility Regulation and Competition Office 
3rd Floor, Alissta Towers 
85 North Sound Rd. 
Grand Cayman 
Cayman Islands 
 
Any queries regarding this consultation (not being a response) may be addressed to Mr. 
Sonji Myles at Sonji.myles@ofreg.ky or Alee Fa’amoe at alee.faamoe@ofreg.ky.   


